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Cobb Hill Construction, Inc. has been selected as the state's Best General Contractor in New
Hampshire Business Review's (NHBR) Best of Business (BOB) Awards. The winners were
announced at the 2009 BOB Award Celebration at the Grappone Conference Center in Concord.
With over 1,200 ballots cast by NHBR readers, Cobb Hill was recognized. Based on a statewide
readership survey, the BOB Awards annually honor the top companies in the state as "the best" to
do business with. 

"This award means so much to all of us at Cobb Hill. Being recognized for our dedication to
excellence by the New Hampshire business community is a great compliment," said Jerry Kingwill,
principal of Cobb Hill Construction. "We look forward to many more years of maintaining this
prestigious honor."
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